
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 11/4/2013 3:53:03 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Boven, Karen L (KBOV) (kbov@chevron.com) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Attendees for 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E 

and Chevron 
Thank you Erik. 

Original Message 
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) lmailto:EBJl@pge.coral 
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 2:57 PM 
To: Boven, Karen L (KBOV) 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: Re: Attendees for 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E and Chevron 

Eugene, 

The following individuals will attend the meeting tomorrow for PG&E: 

Redacted Gas Operations 
David Kraska, Law 
Erik Jacobson, Regulatory Relations 

See you tomorrow. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

On Oct 31, 2013, at 11:24 AM, "Boven, Karen L (KBOV)" <kbov@chevron.com<mailto:kbov@chevron.com» 
wrote: 

Hi Eugene, 

This email follows my voicemail today regarding proposed CPUC participants for the 11/5/13 meeting at lp to 
discuss the Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline. We'd like to know who from CPUC is planning to attend, to ensure we have 
the correct representation by Chevron and PG&E. 

At this time, the proposed Chevron attendees are as follows: 

Karen Boven (Chevron Richmond Refinery, Project Manager) 
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Troy Haugeburg (Chevron Pipeline, by phone) 

* Mike Stafford (Chevron Pipeline, HES team lead, in person) 

* Nora Sheriff (Alcatar and Kahl, Chevron Pipeline outside counsel, in person) 

* Joe Lorenz (Chevron Richmond, Regulatory Affairs, in person) 

* Bharat Chavda (Chevron Richmond, Strategic Planning Manager - location uncertain) 

* Mickie Jensen (Connexsys Engineering PM/Engineer on behalf of Chevron, in person) 

From PG&E, Erik Jacobson (Regulatory Relations) is working to confirm their participants. Erik is copied on this 
message. 

In addition, I have prepared a presentation, however, it contains a graphic that is Chevron confidential information 
regarding our gas supply system to the refinery. If you agree, I propose to bring hardcopies to the meeting on 
Tuesday and will project the Powerpoint presentation as well. 

Thanks, 
Karen Boven, P.G. 
Chevron Richmond Refinery - Capital Projects 
510-242-9052 (o) | 510-427-9524 (m) | kbov@chevron.com<mailto:Kevin.Schwaba@edelman.com> 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the use of the parties to whom it is 
addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or use of any information in this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify me immediately at the telephone number indicated above. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.eom/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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